
Public Relations Committee Meeting Minutes from August 7th, 2024 

Alix Gasser began the meeting at 12:05pm.  Board members Jessica Hill and Lauren Clark Hill, Library 

Director, Katie Earnhart, Library Marketing Coordinator, Whitney Burton, and Friends Foundation board 

member Stacy Lane were in attendance.  

The committee discussed holding a community reception in early October 2024. More details about the 

reception will be announced with an official press release in late September.  

No action was taken at this meeting.  

The meeting adjourned at 1:06pm.  

 

 

 


